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Donate Now! 

Springtime greetings to our East View Cemetery Association members. Hope you and your family are doing 
well and have survived the heat, rain, and storms this year. 
  
With all the rain this season, the maintenance of East View Cemetery will increase with growing grass, 
vines, and weeds. We appreciate the Association members’ support of East View Cemetery with contacts, 
donations, and presence at the monthly workdays. 
  
East View members continue to maintain strong connections with community groups. The East Lake 
Neighbors Community Association is very involved with East View. The “Adopt A Block” continues with East 
Lake neighbors maintaining their assigned cemetery blocks during the year. We appreciate all that our 
neighbors do. 
  
The Boy Scouts volunteer with cemetery cleanup two workdays a year. Other community groups, such as 
the Drew Charter School, will also help with workdays. We are so grateful for the work of these 
organizations. 
  
In March, an abundance of ant hills, mole cricket hills, and ground-dwelling bees made their homes in the 
cemetery. The officers contracted with the landscaping company to spray the cemetery once a quarter. This 
was authorized as a necessary expense. 
  
The GA Department of Transportation recently asked to use Ground Penetrating Radar in the cemetery to 
train new employees. They plan to do training at East View the week of July 28th. They will identify 
unmarked graves, underground pipes, and the catch basin for water lines. Officers will get a report, and it is 
free. 
  
Our Annual Meeting will be held on Saturday, July 19, 2025, from 10 am to 12 pm. The meeting will be 
held at A.S. Turner Funeral Home, 2773 N. Decatur Rd, Decatur, GA. If there are any items you would like 
to have on the agenda for the annual meeting, please contact Mildred Williams at the number listed 
below. 
 
Please send donations to East View Cemetery Association, Inc., P.O. Box 3572, Lilburn GA 30048-3572. The 
East View Cemetery Association is a 501 (c) (13) non-profit organization. Donations to the East View 
Cemetery Association are tax deductible to the full extent as allowed by law. 
  
Mildred Williams, President  404-644-6050 
Joyce Cameron, Treasurer  770-923-1674 
Sandra Snyder, Secretary  470-216-1082 


